


ALL SPORTS DAY CAMP
Dear Parents:

The New York State Department of Health requires that we have a parent permission slip for each of our campers to participate in water activities off camp property. 
The pool that we currently use inside the Sports Building at WCC is considered “off site.”  In order for your child to swim he/she must have a signed permission slip.
Please fill in the name(s) of your camper(s) and sign the bottom.


Off-site Swimming Permission
I have been informed by All Sports Day Camp that my child(ren)_________________________________
may participate in all water activities. 

 
Parent/Guardian Signature___________________________________Date___________

ALL SPORTS DAY CAMP




